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15 December 2020 

Notice to Traders 36/20 

Information on Frozen Beef for Processing Quota under 
Commission Regulation (EC) No. 412/2008 

Introduction 

The UK has left the EU and the transition period will end on 31 December 2020. 
 
To prepare your business for the end of the transition period please visit 
www.gov.uk/transition 

Management of the Frozen Beef for Processing Quota from 1 
January 2021 

Order numbers 09.4057 and 09.4058 are currently licence managed quotas, however these 
quotas will be moving to First Come First Served (FCFS) management from1 January 2021. 
From this date onwards you will not need an import licence and you should apply to 
Customs to import under these quotas. If you have a licence which is still valid at 1 January 
2021, this will be cancelled and your security will be released.  
 
The new UK order numbers will be: 
 
05.0144 for A product; and 
05.0145 for B product. 

Import rights 

For import rights allocated in sub periods 1 and 2 of the quota year starting 1 July 2020: 
 

• if you wish to import during the remainder of 2020, you should apply to RPA as usual 
for your import licence; 

• for any import rights not converted to a licence by the end of 2020, these will no 
longer be required and your security will be released.  

  

http://www.gov.uk/transition
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Enquiries 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Customs by emailing 
dutyliability.policy@hmrc.gov.uk  

mailto:dutyliability.policy@hmrc.gov.uk
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